Important dates and information

Coming Up...
Week Commencing: 1st October 2018

Learning in school and at home

The children will be taught Phonics this week, with a focus on the letter
sounds, s, a, t, p. The children will receive a Jolly Phonics home learning
activity sheet to be completed and kept at home. Regular practice at
home will help to consolidate the children’s learning. In a few weeks time
every child will take home a reading book, most children start with a
wordless book initially, to encourage the children to look carefully at the s 4
pictures and describe what they see and make predictions too. When

your child’s teacher feels like they are ready for a book with words they will let you know.

In Maths this week the children will learn to recognise numbers of personal significance. You
could talk to your child about how old they are, how old they will be on their next birthday
and perhaps even share your own age with them! When you are out and about over the
weekend encourage your child to notice numbers in their environment (on the bus, in shops,
on signs etc). If your child could bring any photos or drawings of numbers they have seen, by
Wednesday 3 October, then that would be great as we will look through these together in
class.

Lots of the children have been trying their best to challenge themselves. This week the children
had a go at writing, maths, creative and physical challenges.
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Yesterday the Eastern Daily Press came and took two class photos, one of the Owls and one
of the Hedgehogs as part of their ‘First Class’ supplement. We will let you know when these
photos will be in the paper.

School photographs will be taken in October, we will let you know nearer the time of the
exact date.

On Tuesday 9™ of October at 2pm we will be holding a meeting for new parents to inform
you of how learning takes place in Reception. This meeting will take place in the school hall
and should finish at 2.45pm to give you time to go down to the playground before the end of
the day.

On Friday 5™ October there will be a special visitor who will talk to the children about how to
keep safe when travelling in a car.

We hope you are enjoying look at your child’s Tapestry journal. We would love to hear back
from you, please comment on the posts to let us know that you have looked at the
observations. We often post advice on comments on how to help.

Thank you,
Mrs Jeal, Mrs Kirby and Mrs Yau




